
Census Review & Redistricting Committee 

Tuesday November 2, 2021 

Room 114, Wood County Courthouse 

 

Members Present: Ken Curry-District 11 Supervisor; Michael Feirer-District 3 Supervisor; Ed Wagner-

District 4 Supervisor; Jake Hahn-District 8 Supervisor (Via Webex); Dave LaFontaine-District 1 Supervisor 

Others Present: (In Person) Jason Grueneberg-Planning & Zoning Director; Trent Miner-County Clerk; 

Paul Bernard-Land Information Officer; Victoria Wilson-Program Assistant; Ray Bossert-Village of Port 

Edwards Administrator (Via Webex) 

 

1. Call meeting to order 

Chairman Ken Curry called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm. 

 

2. Public Comment 

None 

 

3. Approve minutes of previous meeting 

Mike Feirer made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting.  Dave LaFontaine 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

4. Review any adjustments to tentative plan 

Jason Grueneberg gave an overview of the Census Review and Redistricting process thus far. All 

of the municipalities did their jobs well and established their wards.  Jason wished to thank all of 

the municipality clerks for their hard work during this process. One minor adjustment was made 

to the tentative plan in one ward in the southern part of Marshfield.  Our deviation rate is at 3%.   

 

5. Resolution – Adopt Final Supervisory District Plan 

Dave LaFontaine made a motion to adopt the Final Supervisory District Plan.  Ed Wagner 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

6. Adjourn 

Chairman Ken Curry adjourned the meeting at 12:12 pm.  

 

Minutes recorded and prepared by Victoria Wilson. Minutes in draft form until approved at the 

next meeting. 


